From:  Allen, Meredith

Sent: 6/9/2014 3:09:38 PM

To: Raymond Cho (Raymond.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: Electric Emergency Response/Management Plan
CONFIDENTIAL

Raymond,
Attached is the confidential version of the plan, which is not for distribution.

Thanks,

Meredith
>

SB GT&S 0642378


mailto:Raymond.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov

